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CEO Message 
Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as Greenwood 
Municipal FCU continues to work 
to best assist you through the 
COVID-19 pandemic. As your CEO, 
I will continue to communicate 
updates on all aspects that affect 
your experience here at the Credit 
Union. We are working together 
to provide you the best Member 
experience possible. We are 
currently offering Curb Side Service, 
Zoom Calls, Text Messaging, as well as appointments. The GMFCU 
Team is committed to looking at new and updated services to 
enhance your Financial experience today as well as in the future. 
We will do our BEST to exceed your expectation in all we do. 
Our mission as your Credit Union is: “To radically impact the lives 
of our Members and the Communities we serve with Integrity, 
Commitment, and Passion!” 

Philip Heinlen 
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The Branch at Greenwood High 
Save the Date: Annual Meeting  

SIGN UP FOR TEXT MESSAGING!!! 
Get the latest Greenwood Municipal 
news by signing up for texting alerts. To 
join, text GMFCU to 74994. 
** Message and data rates may apply** 
Message frequently twice weekly. Reply 
HELP for help or STOP to cancel anytime. 

Christmas Club: The Perfect Gift 
Save all year and enjoy the benefits 
of having a little extra cash for the 
Holidays! If you do not have a Christmas 
Club, sign up today. Greenwood 
Municipal’s Christmas Club earns 
a competitive dividend. 
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THE BRANCH  at Greenwood High  
STUDENT LED CREDIT UNION AT GHS 
On October 1st, The Branch at GHS officially 
opened with a ribbon cutting ceremony. Students, 
Administrators, and staff took part in the event that 
GMFCU led with the Chamber of Commerce. 

The initiative provides students with real world 
financial education at school and the opportunity to 
gain valuable experience for both college and future 
careers. If you have a Student at GHS, or part of 
the facility, we encourage you to open an account. 
Everything inside of the Branch is kept confidential.  

Greenwood 
Municipal’s 47th 
Annual Meeting 
is scheduled to 
be held, Tuesday 
March 9, 2021. 

The cooperative nature of Credit Unions is what sets 
us apart from other financial institutions. Like all 
Credit Unions, Greenwood Municipal FCU is owned 
and controlled by our members. We have no outside 
shareholders. A volunteer Board of Directors is elected 
by YOU, our Membership. Through this democratic 
process, each Member has a voice in how our Credit 
Union operates. 

All Members are encouraged to attend the Annual 
Meeting on March 9, 2021. Meeting location will be held 
at Harris Baptist Church with registration beginning at 
5:30 PM. Please mark your calendars and let your voice 
be heard. We look forward to seeing you there! 
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